

FSMS SBDM 8/13/2019

The meeting was called to order by Gaxon Grover at 5:03 p.m.

The members present were Jaxon Grover, Justin Mitchell, Kacy Speed, Chasity Vernon, Chris Cline, Melinda Vice, and Quenten Lineberry

---

The motion to approve the agenda was made by Mitchell; second by Speed. All were in favor.

---

The motion to approve the minutes from the previous meeting was made by Mitchell; second by Speed. All were in favor.

---

Budget:

Gover contributed the most money spent was on two chromebook carts. No other money was spent.

---

We looked over and discussed things that members could have access to. The documents to be shared in Google by all site base members. This is where the minutes will be shared to Mr. Schlosser and Jane Ross. The motion to approve this was made by Grover; second by Cline.. All were in favor.

---

We talked about Professional Development for the upcoming year. We are allowing six hours for teachers to complete on their own so they can work in their content area and not have a "cookie cutter" PD. Content planning will be for 7th and 8th grade only.

---

We discussed Space Allocation. We are considering the computer lab area for PASS and the new special education teacher can take Mr. Randolph's room. The motion to approve the change was made by Cline; second by Mitchell. All were in favor.

---

New Business:

None

---

Public Comment:

None

---

We discussed Mr. McDougal will be upstairs as a guidance counselor for 7th and 8th grade and Mrs. Shipley will stay downstairs working primarily with 6th grade.

---

We discussed locations considered for students participating in English Language Learners. Grover stated that options are being considered and no answer right now. Grover also stated that the conference room was being considered and there needs to be further discussions.

---

Dress Code was brought up by Vice. She explained that parents were wondering if shorts should be fingertip length in the front or the sides. Grover stated that he was unaware of the difference but there has been no issue up to this point so if that problem were to arise it would be addressed at that time. Grover also stated that he would talk to other school administrators and ask their opinion.

---

Speed brought up the issue that there are not enough chairs to accommodate all students in class periods. Grover stated that he would text "Robert" to ask for chairs as soon as the meeting is adjourned. Mitchell stated that teachers may not want to give up extra chairs at the present time because the roster is still changing. There were no other needs at this time.

---

The motion to adjourn was made at 5:19 pm by Mitchell; second by Cline . All were in favor.

---